



Dear Lewis Mills Students, 

Summer is finally here! We hope you have great plans to volunteer, work part-time, travel, or better yourselves in other ways! Summer is a great time to gain experiences and help build your resume. 

Throughout the summer, you may need to speak with someone in the School Counseling Office. Ms. Berardinelli may assist you in many instances (transcript request, GPA, class rank, forwarding/requesting records, etc.) and can be reached at 860-673-0423 x15311. If you have other concerns, please email Mrs. Putnam at putname@region10ct.org. 


Please note that the master schedule was created based on student requests made this past spring. Classes may now be filled, and it may be impossible to make changes to your schedule.  No teacher requests will be entertained. 

Enjoy the summer!
The School Counseling Department
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